
 

 

Addendum #2 

TOWN OF WAYLAND 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

#19-1017-IFB 

STONE’S BRIDGE STABILIZATION 

 

NOTE:  Submission deadline is rescheduled for Tuesday, July 24, 2018 at 2:00 PM 

The Town of Wayland is issuing this addendum to provide information that was not provided in the 

original IFB package, as well as provide clarifications based upon questions received from 

Contractors relative to the project. 

 

Acknowledgement of receipt of this addendum is required in all submitted bids. 

 

This addendum provides responses to the following questions: 
1. Will any retainage be withheld? 

Response:  Retainage will be withheld at the rate of 5%. 
 

2. Are there liquidated damages? 
Response:  No liquidated damages on this project. 
 

3. When do you anticipate issuing a notice to proceed? 
Response:  Anticipate contract award and notice to proceed within 2 weeks of bid opening. 
 

4. When is the contractual completion date? 
Response:  Work in proximity to the river flow should be completed by November 2, 2018. Project 
completion by December 7, 2018.  
 

5. Is a Massachusetts licensed professional engineer required to design the water control plan? 
Response:  No, water control plan will be evaluated through normal submittal process through 
Architect and Conservation Director. 
 

6. No flow information for the river was provided. Please provide this information. 
Response:  Normal annual low water is from mid-August through mid-September.  The Sudbury 
River is currently low already and work could begin as soon as notice to proceed. 
 

7. Where will the contractors be able to set up a staging area?  
Response:  Anticipate using the “entrance ramp” to the bridge, northeast of bridge for staging. 

 

Issued July 17, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


